
 

 Submission    
No 111 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO PLANNING AND DELIVERY OF SCHOOL 

INFRASTRUCTURE IN NEW SOUTH WALES 
 
 
 

Name: Ms Jo Smith 

Date Received: 11 February 2022 

 

 



Thank you for the opportunity to put in a submission to the NSW State Government Inquiry 
into Infrastructure in NSW Schools. 
 
I have two major concerns: 
 
1. All public schools should have air-conditioners in all class-rooms. 
 
2. To offset the additional energy use and carbon production a tree planting program should be 
introduced in all schools. 
 
2. The wait for repairs and maintenance to schools in regional areas is too long. I know of one 
local school that was waiting 7 years for repairs to their hall. 
 
Thank you. 


